
 
 

July 1st, 2013 
 
 
Mr. Bill Duncan, Telecommunications Manager 
Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Dear Mr. Duncan: 
 
 
Please find enclosed the FCC/USAC filed Certification for Rate Floor Data.   
 
 
 
If you have any questions on this filing, please contact me at 307.782.6131 or 
creno@unionwireless.com. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
 
Chris Reno 
Director of Accounting 
 
Encls. 


